
-----Original Message----- 

From: Amanda Sheppard   

Sent: 28 April 2025 14:49 

To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection chiswell green green belt  

 

To whom it concerns, 

 

I would like to strongly object to the proposed planning for 7 houses being built opposite cuckmans 

farm. 

 

Again this is highly disruptive for local residents and shouldn’t even be considered for a moment 

given the road network and the more damaging effect on the green belt land. 

If this is given the go ahead it will have a knock on effect and open the flood gates for more planning 

to be considered when we are already under strain with our local infrastructure and amenities. 

 

I have been a resident on the  for almost 20 years and the effect extra traffic has on 

this area is considerable. Getting in and out of at Albans is a joke at the best of times and the side 

roads aren’t being repaired any where near as regularly as is needed. Roads are sinking in places! 

 

We enjoy walking in the area with our dog also and so are aware of these building sites and the 

consequence for the locals and wildlife alike. Small areas of beauty are important for our mental 

health and shouldn’t be ignored as such. 

 

Kind regards 

Amanda Sheppard 

Sent from my iPhone 

 




